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 AQE REGISTRATION CLOSING DATE 

AQE Transfer test -  registration 

closes on Friday 9th October.  Please 

ensure you have completed your 

application if you wish your child to 

be entered.   
 
 

 

 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

Thank you to everyone for returning 

the envelopes.  The flu vaccines will 

be given on 19th October, in school.  

I have been in touch with the nursing 

team and we have carried out a risk 

assessment together.  Children will 

be immunised in the building their 

class bubble is in.  The nursing team 

will be split into 2 groups.    
 

 

 

MATHLETICS – P3-P7 

Children have been working very hard at their Mathletics all week.  It has been 

lovely to see!  Thank you to all parents who are supporting their child with 

these on-line activities.   

The class who wins our weekly competition will be announced on Monday 

morning each week.  We will keep a note of which class who wins each week and 

at half term that class will have a class party! The competition starts again 

each week and pupils are working to collect points – not only from their weekly 

activities they have been set but also by completing additional activities and 

games independently.  The additional activities are not set by class teachers.  
 

 

 

 

PERIPATETIC MUSIC LESSONS 

Trumpet and Violin lessons will begin 

again next week – Violin on Monday, 

Trumpet on Tuesday.  Lessons will 

be individual with the tutor and 

children should bring their 

instruments on Monday and Tuesday.   
 

 

 

 

THANK YOU  

Our morning and afternoon routine is 

working well – thank you to everyone 

who delivers children to school and 

collects them at the end of the day.  

Our 10 minute home-time is helping to 

reduce the pressures on car parking 

spaces and ensure that social 

distancing can be maintained.   
 

 

 

 

APOLOGIES! 

Sorry I missed putting the school 

trip refund into folders for Monday!  

They will be in folders and coming 

home on Monday coming! 
 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Remember to look at the website to 

see lots of classroom photographs.  

Whilst we are posting photographs 

individually through seesaw you can 

view whole class pictures on the 

website.   
 
 

 

 

 


